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From: John Halminski

To: PlanningComments
Subject: 2311 Appeal Mission Bell Project
Date: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:28:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is John Halminski, owner of the property and business at 1108 Mission Street.

| want to go on the record that | been following the project since its inception and | am
IN FAVOR of the project as approved by the Planning Commission.

This appeal is an attempt to further delay the project. This project will serve as an essential addition
to the Mission Street Specific Plan area.

Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

20- ATT 10 -2


mailto:johnhalminski@gmail.com
mailto:PlanningComments@southpasadenaca.gov
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

	Attachment 10 Cover sheet
	Attachment 10 - comment from John Halminski - Support



